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Question 

 

“Will the Minister provide an update on the Cost of Living Ministerial Group’s work on minimum income 

standards including, but not limited to, the terms of reference for the workstream, aims, timeline, and details 

of the associated budget?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Cost of Living Ministerial Group has been discussing options for its work on minimum income 

standards. These discussions are near conclusion and an update, including those aspects mentioned in the 

above question, will be shared once discussions have finalised. This is expected to be within the next 

month. 

 

 

 


